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WLC20 Exclusive Field TripsExplore ― Queensland’s Water Systems! 

━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━━■□     

 

The 20th World Lake Conference (21-25 July 2025) in Brisbane offers more than just world-class 

presentations and discussions, it provides a unique opportunity to experience Australia’s diverse water 

landscapes firsthand! 

 

On July 25th, as part of the conference, we are excited to offer exclusive field trips that will take you into 

the heart of Queensland’s lakes, rivers, and coastal systems. These experiences will allow you to engage 

directly with local water management challenges, cultural heritage, and cutting-edge research in lake and 

river basin sustainability. 

 

▼Options (3 courses)▼ 

・Minjerribah / Stradbroke Island ― AUD 115 

・Gold Coast | Hinze Dam ― AUD 65 

・Brisbane | Water Supply & Water Utilities ― AUD 65 

 

These field trips provide an unparalleled opportunity to witness real-world water management strategies 

while networking with fellow delegates in dynamic outdoor settings. Spaces are limited, so secure your 

place early! 

 

Don’t forget to check out our website for more details: 

◆ View the Field Trip Options: https://www.wlc20.org/ja/field-trips  

◆ Register for the Conference: https://www.wlc20.org/ja  

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

★☆Support ILEC for Sustainable Lake Management: Online Donations Now Available!☆★    

As of March 27th, for the fiscal year 2024, we have received support from 39 organizations (10 sponsors 

and 29 donors) and 33 individuals (31 sponsors and 2 donors): https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/support 

 

We are currently running a special support campaign to help young people and those from developing 

countries participate in the 20th World Lake Conference. Your support will provide opportunities for many 

individuals to participate and contribute to the future of lakes. We sincerely appreciate your support. 

https://www.wlc20.org/ja/field-trips
https://www.wlc20.org/ja
https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/support


 

 

-Please kindly share this e-mail with your friends and acquaintances who may be interested in receiving this 

e-zine.     

-For a new subscription request, please fill in the online subscription form at: 

https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine     

-Should you wish to unsubscribe from the e-zine, please also access at: https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/pubs/e-zine  

 *Due to registration errors or similar issues, there may be instances where the newsletter is mistakenly sent 

to an address similar to yours. If you do not recognize this newsletter, we kindly ask that you unsubscribe 

via the cancellation page linked here. Alternatively, you can reply to this email with the subject line 

"Request to Unsubscribe," and we will process the cancellation for you.   

-Regarding Personal Information: ILEC will respect your privacy through the Personal Information 

Protection Act. For details, please refer to the “Privacy Policy” on our website at: 

https://www.ilec.or.jp/en/privacy          
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International Lake Environment Committee Foundation (ILEC) 

1091 Oroshimo-cho, Kusatsu, Shiga 525-0001 JAPAN  

TEL: +81-77-568-4567 / FAX: +81-77-568-4568  

E-mail: infoilec “at” ilec.or.jp (Please replace “at” with “@”) 

Website: https://www.ilec.or.jp/en  

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ilec.english  
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